





June 10, 2015
Tribal Info.

Re: New England Region 19 700MHz Plan Amendment
Dear Tribal Representative:

Attached is a CD of the 700MHz Plan Amendment for New England Region 19. We are seeking your comments on this Plan so we may submit it to the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). Please review and respond with comments within 30 business days of receipt.

If you have any questions, please contact me. My phone number is (860) 685-8157. My email is jerry.zarwanski@ct.gov . You may request a paper copy by calling my office at (860) 685-8080. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Jerry Zarwanski, Chairman

New England Region 19 700MHz Committee

c/o Connecticut Dept. of Emergency Services & Public Protection
Department of Statewide Emergency Telecommunications

1111 Country Club Road

Middletown , CT  06457
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